
 

 

                                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
Holy Cross School 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:    
 
                                                                                                                 
 
This is to remind you of an upcoming school based immunization clinic.  
The Public Health Nurses will be at your child’s school on:  Wednesday, October 25, 2023 
 
Listed below are the vaccines provided by Public Health within the schools during the 2023-2024 school year: 
 
 

 
 
 
If your child is being immunized, please ensure: 

✓ that your child eats a good breakfast  
✓ wears a short sleeve shirt 

 
 
Please call the Public Health Clerk at 204-940-2423 If you have not completed a consent form in the fall  
 

(or) 
 

• wish to provide consent.  

• your child has transferred in from another school. 

• your child has already been immunized by another health care provider prior to today’s date. 

• a medical condition has been diagnosed since the consent was signed that may prevent your child 
from being immunized. 

 
 
 
 

Type of Vaccine Current Grade 

Hepatitis B Vaccine (HBV)   Grade 6 

Human Papillomavirus Vaccine (HPV9)   Grade 6 

Meningococcal Quadrivalent Vaccine (Men-C-ACYW-135)     Grade 6 

Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis Vaccine (Tdap) OR  
Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis & Polio Vaccine (Tdap-IPV)    
*additional dose(s) may be due        Grade 8 


